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 We had a great Homecoming Week.  Here is a quick snapshot of the activities that occurred 
 during the week: 
 The Homecoming theme for 2024 was,  “We Got The Beat.” Here are the winners for this 

 week’s dress up days: 

 ●  Monday’s theme was “Western” and the winners from each class were Suttyn Shafer, 

 , Isabell Roberts, and Christ Hermes. Carter Blickenstaff

 ●  Tuesday’s theme was “Red, White, and Blue” and the winners from each class were 

 Sawyer Shafer,  , Emma Strand, and Haiden Garey. Trey Downey

 ●  Wednesday’s theme was “Mismatch” and the winners from each class were Kaden 

 Shifflet, Tirzah Goshert, Andres Castro Valdez, Rylee Bahe. 

 ●  Thursday’s theme was “Generation Day” and the winners from each class were Aubrie 

 Holstein, Briggs Hill, Aliyah Melhus, and Molly Elliott 

 ●  Friday’s theme was “Warrior Spirit Day” 

 Each class was assigned a hallway to decorate based on a different genre of music… 
 Class Hallways: 

 Freshman: Classical- Blackmore’s office to Jr. High Lockers 
 Sophomores: 2000’s - Science to Coach K 
 Junior: 70’s - Strand to Science 
 Senior: Western/country - Mrs. B’s Office to Science 

 The classes participated in a Dodgeball tournament with the Seniors winning.  They won 

 a trophy to display in their sponsor's classroom until next year’s tournament. Students also 

 participated in Tug-o-war and a Karaoke Contest. 

 Mr. Stagemeyer’s Intro to Media and Digital Design class did a great job producing a 

 video of the 2024 Homecoming Week. 

 This years’ crown bearers were Amaya Stevens daughter of Hillary and Gerald Stevens 

 and Adam Dettmann, son of Katie and Logan Dettmann. 

 The 2024 Homecoming court were: 

 Prince was  Grayson Koller 
 Princess was  Rylee Bahe 
 King was  Clayton North 
 Queen was  Sage Larson 
 * 2023 Homecoming King and Queen Berkley Warner & Campbell Schutz, crowned the royalty. 
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 Following the Coronation, the students participated in a parade, followed by a pep rally at the 

 football field.   It was a great Homecoming evening as both the volleyball and football teams 

 were victorious over the Hi Line Bulls. 

 We will do our Fall MAPS testing on October 15 and 17th. 

 Thursday, October 17th will be  a very busy day at APS as we will finish MAPS testing, our 

 Cross Country team will participate in Districts at Cambridge, the volleyball team will be 

 participating in the RPAC volleyball tournament and the football team will be taking on North 

 Platte St. Pats which will determine where we will fall in the playoff picture. 

 The end of the first quarter will be Friday, October 18.  We plan to have grade reports going 

 home on the following Thursday. 

 . 


